
NOTICE: 

The Phillips County Board Commissioners (BOCC) is seeking to immediately fill one (1) vacancy on the 

Planning Commission. The five-member board, serving 5-year terms, is appointed by the BOCC to review 

the Phillips County Comprehensive Plan when deemed necessary, consider amendments to the Zoning 

Resolution, review subdivision and subdivision exemption applications, and other proposed land use 

regulations. Any resident of the county is eligible to serve on the Planning Commission. Please send a 

letter of interest by November 30, 2020 to the Phillips County Board of Commissioners, 221 S 

Interocean Ave, Holyoke, CO 80734. Questions should be directed to Pam Jensen, Phillips County 

Planner at 970-854-3778.


